
Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I noticed that your property located at [Property Address] has 

recently expired from the market. I understand how frustrating this can be, and I would like to 

extend an invitation to you for a consultation. 

As a real estate professional with experience in helping clients like yourself, I can provide 

valuable insights and guidance on how to effectively re-strategize your property listing. During 

our discussion, we can explore the reasons behind the expiration, assess current market trends, 

and determine the best approach moving forward. 

Please let me know a convenient time for you to meet or have a call, as I am committed to 

helping you achieve your real estate goals. You can reach me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your 

Email Address]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. I look forward to the possibility of working together. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


